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Success in education

The last five and a half weeks have flown by and a huge amount has been accomplished by our
pupils and we are delighted by how well they have settled back in to school. Already the children
are showing progress and it is a great start to 2024.

We had some fantastic Rock Stars celebrating
NSPCC Number Day. We enjoyed a times
table competition in assembly, even
challenging some of the teachers! The day was
spent doing number activities. Well done to
Y4/5 who spent the most time on Times Table
Rock Stars over the last week; they enjoyed an
extra 15 minute break.

Dress to Express

_ Rock Stars! _

We have celebrated Children’s Mental Health
Week this half term. We took part in lots of
exciting activities throughout the week to
promote the importance of mental health. We
celebrated the end of the week with a ‘Dress to
Express’ day and children came in to school
dressed to express themselves using colour.
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Everyone is doing so well collecting their Dojo
points. It is amazing seeing so many children
collecting the Dojo prize box and choosing
which prize they want. The smiles and sense of
pride they are feeling each time they reach a
milestone is mirrored by staff who are so
proud of all of the children!

— Class Dojo —

— Key Dates —

Monday 19th
February

School re-opens at
8.45am

Thursday 7th

March World Book Day

Friday 15th

March Red Nose Day

Thursday 28th

March Y4/5 Trip to the Lowry

School closes at
3.15pm for Half Term

Thursday 28th
March




Manchester Museum Y6 |-

We took some of our Year 6 children on
the train to Manchester Museum and
they had an amazing time. Their
behaviour and inquisitiveness made us
incredibly proud.

Knowsley Safari Park Y1/2

Our Year 1 and Year 2 children headed
to Knowsley Safari Park this half term.
They enjoyed a sea lion and bird show
whilst they were there, and loved seeing
the animals in the wild.

— Cannon Hall Farm —

Our Foundation Stage had a trip to
Cannon Hall Farm this half term. They
loved seeing all of the animals
including 3 day old piglets. They also
got to enjoy a tractor ride around the
farm.




= Robinwood—Yé6 —

Year 6 had a fabulous time on their
residential trip to Robinwood. Their
jam packed schedule kept them busy
from the moment they woke up till the
second their heads hit the pillow! They
represented Wild Bank values and
made lots of happy memories.
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— Manchester Museum Y3/4

Year 3/4 were amazing on our trip to
Manchester Museum. They all became
archaeologists for the day asking
questions, observing the artefacts and
making connections with what they
were seeing with work we had done in
class.
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Day Club Year Group

Girls and
Boys Football

Monday Y5&Y6

Wednesday |SAT’s Booster | Y6
Wednesday |Yé Siblings Y1-Y6

Club
Thursday Lego Club Y1-Y6
Thursday Sports Club | Y1 & Y2
Friday Sports Club | Y3/4 & Y4/5

— SPARKLE

Our school values are Self-belief, Perse-
verance, Aspiration, Respect, Kindness,
Love and Empathy. Well done to:

Foundation Stage: Arthur N & Florence
Year 1: Archie C

Year 2: Max & Elijah H

Year 3/4: Neveah & Darcy

Year 4/5: Tyler & Luna

Year 6: Jacob O & Alfie

Spring 1 Attendance

Attendance for the Spring 1 term was 94.34%.

Congratulations to Year 6 on their
attendance this half term!

Registration Form Attendance
Nursery 94.9%
Reception 93.4%
Year 1 87.7%
Year 2 95.2%
Year 3 and Year 4 93.9%
Year 4 and Year 5 95.6%
Year 6 95.7%

Message from Miss P!

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is a pleasure to be the Head Teacher at Wild
Bank. | am so pleased to see the tremendous
progress being made by all of the children and
their happy faces light up my day.

Thank you to all the staff, parents and carers
for their ongoing support to ensure Wild Bank
is a happy and safe place for children to learn
and be inspired.

Have a fabulous half term break.

Kind regards

Miss Postlethwaite




